
 

July 10, 2025 

«PID» 

«PROPERTY_OWNER_1» 

«PROPERTY_OWNER_2» 

«PROPERTY_ADDRESS» 

«PROPERTY_CITY_STATE_ZIP» 

 

Subject: 2026 Street Reconstruction Project, City Project ST269001 

Additional Soil Borings/Testing 

 

Dear Property Owner, 

 

As part of planning for the 2026 Street Reconstruction Project, soil borings/testing will take place on 

City-owned land adjacent to your property in August 2025. This testing will help our design engineer 

better understand subsurface conditions and prepare for future construction. 

The work will be completed by the City’s consultant, Braun Intertec. For more information and project 

updates, please visit plymouthmn.gov/2026StreetRecon. Weekly or bi-weekly construction updates will 

be posted once construction begins. You can also sign up for email notifications on the webpage. 

If you have any questions about the soil testing or the overall project, please feel free to contact me or 

Nick Amatuccio, the City’s Design Engineer, using the contact information below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tony Miller, PE     Nick Amatuccio, PE  

Engineering Project Manager   Municipal Project Manager | Principal 

tmmiller@plymouthmn.gov   Nicholas.Amatuccio@bolton-menk.com 

(763) 509-5528     (612) 965-3926 
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